
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CCAC Members and Friends 
 

  
Another “One Valley One Vision” Community  

meeting is being held next Monday, August 4.  
The purpose of this event is to provide a  

“One Valley One Vision”  
Environmental Report Scoping Meeting. 

  
It is important that we continue to attend  

each OVOV meeting in order to gain a good  
understanding of how our valley will be affected. 

   
The meeting starts at 6 PM at City Hall in the Council Chambers. 

23920 Valencia Blvd, Santa Clarita 91355 
Bring a neighbor, be a neighbor, pass the word . . .   

Remember, together we can make a difference. 
 

Alan  
Alan J. Ferdman, Chair,  

Canyon Country Advisory Committee 
 (661) 713-9344 

 
PS. If you received this email indirectly (someone forwarded it to you) and 
would like to be added to the CCAC email list, just forward this message 

back to ferdmana@dslextreme.com  
and I will be happy to add your email address to our list. 
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